
 

 

                 Ravenna City Council  

      Streets & Sidewalks Committee Meeting Minutes  

        September 13, 2021  

 

The public meeting was held in Council Chambers and live streamed via YouTube at: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KTYj2hju-3k 

Council present: Council President Andrew Kluge, Amy Michael, Rob Kairis, Paul Moskun, 

Cheryl Wood, Tim Calfee, Christina West, and Matt Harper.  

Also attending the meeting: Mayor Frank Seman; Finance Director, Brian Huff; Acting Fire 

Chief, Mark Chapple; City Engineer, Bob Finney; Council Clerk, Chelsea Gregor; Larry Silenius; 

Cliff Soudil; John McFarland; Regina Masters and Diane Smith  

The Streets & Sidewalks Committee Meeting was called to order at 5:38 P.M. by 

Chairperson, Matt Harper.  

The only discussion item was to accept land for a proposed roadway. 

Mr. Finney handed out a map and explained it to Council. He explained that the item is to accept 

land from Ray Harner for the purpose of a roadway and it would be 70 feet wide for a right of 

way. The estimate for the project is $900,000 and the City currently has 25% of the funds. 

Approval of the property would then allow Engineering to apply for grants to fund the project. 

 

• The item was moved forward 

 

Management Update 

Mr. Kluge stated that there is an ordinance in the books for parking and that enforcement needs 

to be looked at. He will be looking into addressing certain areas. 

 

There being no further business for discussion, the meeting adjourned at 5:43 P.M.    

ATTEST: 

 

_______________________________ ______________________________ 

Clerk of Council Matt Harper, Chairperson  

 Streets & Sidewalks Committee  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KTYj2hju-3k

